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20th November 2020 

Nóta an Aoine 

 

  Congratulations to Kyra in Rang 6 who came 2
nd

 in the Credit Union Art Competition at 

Halloween.  Comhghairdeas leat! 

 Can all parents/guardians please check that you are logged into Seesaw and that you are 

checking it daily for messages and information regarding your child(ren) and their class(es). 

  Parentpay and Bus – Can I remind everyone to please check 

your Parentpay accounts regularly and pay balances as soon as possible.  Also 

buses should be paid to Gerard at the start of the week or on the day of the journey.  ***Children 

MUST have a mask if using the bus.  Please ensure your child has a mask with them in the mornings 

when leaving the house, otherwise they may be refused transport as the driver doesn’t carry them. 

 

 I would like to thank all parents for their cooperation in adhering to and accepting all of the COVID-19 

related restrictions we have implemented so far this year. It is because of your cooperation and hard 

work that we have not yet had a positive COVID case amongst our children. 

Rang 1-Rang 7 children must be left and collected to and from the first green 

gate and we would ask that no parents/guardians enter with them unless they 

have an appointment with a staff member.  Go raibh míle maith agaibh! 

 

 Dráma na Nollag – Some children have not yet brought in their costumes for Dráma na 

Nollag.  You will be able to find the information regarding this on SEESAW.  If 

possible can you send them in with your child on Monday. 

 

 In the coming weeks and months, we will be using our school website and social media 

platforms to promote Gaelscoil and Naíscoil na mBeann with a view to attracting new families 

to our fantastic school community. I ask that you all help out by not only sharing the videos and 

photographs on social media but by speaking to perspective parents and telling them about our 

wonderful school. It is you and your children’s opinions that matter most when it comes to promoting 

Gaelscoil and Naíscoil na mBeann so please let people know and spread the word- Scaipigí an Scéal! 
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